
 
 

26 January 2004 – Website Launch 
 
The Indian Consul General Mr Ganapathi launched Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan’s website – 

www.bhavanaustralia.org - with the lighting of traditional lamps on 26th of January 2004. 

 

Excerpts from Consul General Mr Ganapathi’s speech 

 

Thank you for asking me to launch the Bhavan website and for 

speaking on this occasion.  On Bhavan, you cannot but say good 

words. It is the finest cultural organisation in India. It is the 

finest institution in India.  There is no better institution than the 

Bhavan to spread the message of Indian philosophy, thought, 

education, religion and culture to the world. 

It is an honour to have been involved from Day 1 in the setting up of this institution in Sydney.  It’s 

been a privilege to launch the website.  I have had a look at the new website. Congratulations on 

doing such a marvelous job.  It is well done.  Congratulations to the 

Executive Committee and the hidden hands who have worked hard to 

make this happen.  And congratulations to the Bhavan on launching 

another great activity.  I wish the Bhavan many more wonderful 

activities. All the very best for the Bhavan’s future. 

 

 


